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N O T I F I C A T I O N 

 
 
 

Subject: Agreement between the Inter-American Institute for Global Change Research 
(IAI) and the Government of the Republic of Panama concerning the establishment of 
the headquarters of the IAI Directorate in Panama 
  
  
Dear Sir or Madam,   
   
I am pleased to announce that on 21 June 2024, the IAI Directorate and the Government of 
the Republic of Panama signed the Agreement between the Inter-American Institute for Global 
Change Research (IAI) and the Government of the Republic of Panama regarding the 
establishment of the IAI Headquarters in Panama. 
 
A copy of the signed Agreement is available on the IAI website. 
 
Through this Agreement, the Government of the Republic of Panama grants the IAI its assets 
and properties, as well as the privileges and immunities established in Cabinet Decree 280 of 
14 August 1970. 
 
The signing of this Agreement and the establishment of the IAI Directorate in Panama marks 
a new stage in the history of the Institute, which will benefit from the leadership of this country 
in international and regional science-policy and its strong connectivity in the Americas and 
beyond. 
 
The IAI Directorate thanks the Republic of Panama for its generosity in hosting the IAI  
Headquarters. 
 
The IAI Directorate also thanks Uruguay for its generosity in hosting the IAI Headquarters for 
the past 10 years, providing resources that have been fundamental to the successful 
operations of the IAI Directorate.  
 
Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.    
 

 

Anna Stewart Ibarra 
Executive Director 

https://www.iai.int/en/structure/institutional_documents

